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September 19, 2016 

Welcome to the 2016-2017 school year!   

Please join us at our Back-to-School Night on Wednesday, September 21, 2016 from 

5:30-7:00 pm.  This is your opportunity to meet your child’s teachers and learn about 

the classes they are taking.  The entire Culver Park High School and iAcademy faculty 

and staff members are excited to work together with you and your son/daughter to 

create success stories.  We are certain that our joint efforts will yield a productive and 

positive school year.  Below is the schedule for the evening: 

5:30-5:45  Welcome   Room 3 
 

5:45-7:00  Classroom visits  
*15 minute classroom visits per subject area (English, Math, Social 
Studies, Science, online classes) 

 

I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday night. 

 

 

 

Veronica Montes 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


